
Director General  

 No. SA (IIUI)-LT- Chitral/2011_9288   6 January 2011 

 The Secretary, 
 Council of Islamic Ideology, 
 Islamabad. 
 

VISIT OF SHARIAH TRAINEES 

Dear Sir, 

Assalam u Alaikum was Rahmatullaha! 

 The shair’ah Academy of the international Islamic University, Islamabad is 

currently holding its 37th shari’ah Orientation course for lawyers of Chital 30 lawyers are 

expected to participate in the course. 

The academy, apart from training discourses, arranges visits of the participants 

to national and international institutions dealing with the administration of justice. 

For this purpose the trainees will visit council of Islamic Ideology 13_01_2011 at 

11:45 am for a briefing by secretary Council of Islamic Ideology due to the expected 

absence of chair man, Council of Islamic Ideology. 

With regards, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Porf. Dr Shnibzada Sajid ur REHAMAN) 

 

 


